Tonacliffe Road Whitworth Lancashire OL128SS

Telephone: 01706 344609

E-mail: <a href="mailto:sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk">sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk</a> Headteacher: Mrs Joanne B Heap Web-site: <a href="mailto:www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk">www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk</a>



Where only our best is enough

22<sup>nd</sup> September 2025

## Year One Phonics Screening Check Parental Workshop Monday 13th October 2025

Dear parent/guardian,

With best wishes,

During the summer term, the Department for Education require year one children to be formally checked on their phonics knowledge. Therefore, we would like to invite you to a phonics screening check workshop on Monday 13<sup>th</sup> October, where you will be able to find out about the phonics screening check, how it is administered and how you can best support your child at home. Two sessions will be available during the day for you to attend.

If you are able to attend any of the sessions, please sign and return the slip below to your child's class teacher. We look forward to meeting you.

Mrs Heap Headteacher	Mr King Year One/ Two Class Teacher	Mrs Cass Year One/ Two Class Teacher
I am able to atter	nd the phonics screening workshop o	n Monday 13th October at:
	2.30.pm 4.00pm	(Please tick the session needed)
I will require	seats.	
Name:	Si	gnature:

